From: Richard PLAPPERT

To: Luckett, Jay P
Subject: 21-DDP-0110
Date: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:56:25 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Jay,

Totally against this! The 3 stories don't fit in with the area. Traffic is already a pain Please
fight this or at least scale it back.

Thanks, I don't think I'll make this meeting due to prior commitments but will try to make
any held at a different time.

Rick Plappert

(502)244-9730 home
(502)499-5575 office
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